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Mike Bowman, bivision Chief for Toll Maintenance with the PWb, asked about any potential conflicts under the
Code of Ethics regarding an employee living with a toll maintenance worker employed by a department contractor.

No conflict for the company to do business with the department. The maintenance worker does not have a
controlling interest nor is he an immediate family member with the employee.

Suggested that, under the Code of Ethics, the compulsory disclosure provision requires that employees disclose
interests in entities with substantial business commitments to the County in which they or their immediate family
have.
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